
   

 

 

 
 

16th September 2019 

Dear Tay Estuary Forum, 

Draft 2020-23 Corporate Plan consultation  

I wanted to write to you to highlight our recently launched draft Corporate Plan. This is now out to 

consultation until 25 November and we would hugely value your feedback. The draft plan, 

Environmental Report and questions can be found at https://consult.gov.scot/crown-estate-

strategy-unit/2020-23-corporate-plan/  

The draft plan covers a range of activity related to the coastline that is part of the Scottish Crown 

Estate. This includes regeneration, how we support coastal communities, and how we help grow 

Scotland’s sustainable blue economy, including investing in ports & harbours.  

I would like to take this opportunity to encourage you to review our proposals and feedback if you 

can. There are actions related to Scotland’s coast throughout and we have collated the key ones in 

Annex 6 to help respondents. 

I’d be very grateful if you can also inform your members and encourage them to respond. 

The views and feedback we receive will be used to finalise the Corporate Plan which will be launched 

in April 2020. 

If you have any queries, please email my colleague at esther.black@crownestatescotland.com and 

we’ll be happy to help. 

I very much hope you are able to respond to the consultation and take this opportunity to help 

shape the future work of Crown Estate Scotland.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andy Wells 
Head of Property 
Crown Estate Scotland (Interim Management) 
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